	Year Two and Three – 7.10.15
This week in Literacy we have been planning a story based on a piece of music.  We have been trying to use conjunctions (joining words) and adjectives (describing words).  Some of the children have been trying to write using paragraphs. 

We have been looking at different ways of spelling the /ee/ sound (Year Two) and adding suffixes to change the tense of words (Year Three).

All children should have brought home a spelling book with a list of five words from the words to learn to spell list for their year group.  Use the look, cover, write and check method of learning them and make sure that they are back in school to be tested on Monday afternoon!

In maths we have been using money and using addition and subtraction.  The Year Two children have been identifying coins and finding totals, they have been investigating money problems; such as finding different ways of making 10p and have been subtracting by counting up using a number line ( a new concept, explained below if you wanted to do some extra work at home!)
e.g.  70 – 56 = 

Year Three children have been writing amounts in £ and p and using < and > to compare amounts, they have been partitioning money using place value and have been using coins to buy items and then working out the change.  

Money is a very difficult concept for children to grasp so any help at home would be super, in the form of buying things from a pretend shop, working out change and don’t forget to log on to Mathletics and try some money activities out!

Enjoy the rest of the week and have a lovely weekend!

Mrs Sharpe


